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Hello class of MAC 1959, my name is Madelyn Tabakos and I'm the 2021 recipient of the class of MAC
'59 scholarship. | am currently in my first year of the Masters of Applied Nutrition program at the
University of Guelph. By the end of this year of school, so in August | believe, I'm going to be a registered
dietitian, which is very crazy to think about.

| just want to take the time to let you know how much | appreciate receiving this award and I'll be
forever grateful. This award has really taken a financial burden off my shoulders because the MAN
program is so intense. You have to do full-time graduate studies and an internship at the same time. So,
it doesn't leave you much wiggle room to do a part-time job or anything.

So, thank you again for that. In the future when I'm a registered dietitian, I'm really keen on working in a
clinical setting, especially with the maternal and pediatric populations. I'm really interested in nutrition
during pregnancy and how it can affect the health of both the mother and the baby. So | hope to
channel this further in my future career. | just want to thank you again and bye!
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